QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

pril-June 2021



NOW OPEN!

UWS' Rio Communities Office 2308 NM-304

We are pleased to announce that our office in Rio Communities is now open to the public!

Services available include:

- account management,
- payment and discount processing, and
- special service scheduling, such as bulky item collection.

Stop in and introduce yourselves. We'd love to meet you! We follow COVID safe practices.







FOR BEST SERVICE

- Have your cart out by 7

 a.m. on your collection
 day. Please allow 3 feet of

 space around each cart.
- Don't overload your cart; make sure that the lid is able to close securely.
- Bag and tie all waste before placing it in the cart. This prevents blowing trash and unsightly litter.
- Due to our COVID safety policies, all trash must be bagged and inside the
- All recycling is now collected on the last Friday of the month.
- Bad weather delay? Leave your cart at the curb. We will get back as quickly as we can.



HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

MEMORIAL DAY May 31, 2021

Service will be delayed by one day during the week immediately following the holiday.